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COLLEGE PHOTO WEEK

College Photos have been scheduled to take place from Monday 21 August until Friday
25 August 2023,

Don Wood Photography will be taking individual, cohort and sibling group photos at various times
throughout the week. Full College Winter uniform is to be worn by students rather than the Sports
uniform. Students will be photographed with their blazer (Senior School) or Bomber Jacket (Junior
School) as the outer layer. The College Photo week letter will be sent to families next week, along
with instructions on how to order photos packages.
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